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What work are we doing? 
We will carry out the following works: 
• landscaping and public domain works in

Eastwood Lane and Cross Street
• installing wayfinding and signage
• testing and commissioning of new lifts
• electrical, rectification and finishing works

When and where we’ll be working? 
In November, work at the station will continue 
Monday to Friday from 7am to 6pm and from 
7.30am to 5.30pm on Saturdays and Sundays.  

Some activities will be carried out on Saturday 18 
November and Sunday 19 November from 6am to 
6pm during the scheduled Sydney Trains track 
work. 

What will this mean for you? 
You may notice: 
• there will be periods of high noise
• footpath closure - the footpath on Eastwood

Lane Cross Street, will be closed at times to
allow for civil works. Traffic control will be in
place to guide pedestrians around the work
area

• increase in construction traffic - construction
vehicles will access the rail corridor via the

access gate on School Parade. At times, 
temporary parking removal will be required to 
provide access 

• laydown areas - these secured areas on
Coghlan Crescent and Rosenthal Street are
required to store materials and support work
outside the rail corridor

Changes to scheduled works 
Work schedules are subject to change due to 
permits, weather, and site conditions. Further 
notification will be provided should there be a 
significant change to the construction program.  

Managing our impacts 
We will do everything we can to avoid disruption 
while we work and will put measures in place to 
reduce the disturbance to the community and the 
environment.  

This includes: 
• reducing our noise as much as possible
• using noise blankets where possible, replacing

reversing beepers with clickers
• using traffic control and signage
• using directional lighting pointed away from

residential properties wherever possible

Transport for NSW 

Work continuing: Doonside Station 
Upgrade 

Tra ns port Access Prog ra m 
November 2023 

Transport for NSW acknowledges the Dharug people as the Traditional Custodians of the lands 
on which we work and pay respects to Elders past and present.  
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Location of works 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Contact us 

 
Project Infoline 1800 684 490 

 
projects@transport.nsw.gov.au  
 
transport.nsw.gov.au/doonside 
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